
Meeting Highlights 
January 8, 2019 

Attendance: 28 members 
New Members: William Brede - US Army, Roger Firgens -US Army & USMC 
Oratorical: Contest held at the Post 01/02/2019, Sophia Wells and only contestant awarded 
$100.00 from the Post & County Council. She advances to the District at Mid-Winter 
Badger Boys:  More information February meeting 
Four Chaplains: Sheboygan County Council will host the 2nd District event Saturday February 
2nd at the 5 Pillars & Banquet hall Random Lake, Social at 5:00 PM, Dinner at 6:00 PM, $20.00 
per person. Contact Mike Liebelt at (920) 467 – 0630 for reservation- No Later Than 01/28/2019 
Newsletter: F.Y.I. the December newsletter left the Plymouth Post Office to Milwaukee on Dec. 
13th and I know you didn’t get it until 12/24/18. YES, I did complain, Plymouth Postmaster 
complained and No Answer, I tried a Formal Complaint due to the Shut Down they are not 
accepting complaints  
G.I. breakfast: Sunday January 20th 8 AM – Noon, Help is appreciated. Proceeds to Camo Quilt 
Social Night: Tuesday January 22nd, call for Rick (920) 893 – 0686 A.S.A.P. Speaker Al Nohl 
2018 Plymouth High School Hall of Fame, Legion Commander, Great Vietnam story about him 
found in a book about Medical Rescues in Vietnam. Personal Story, worthwhile and amazing 
POW/MIA: Gene Blindauer reported the following MIA’s found for proper burial: Army- 2 S. 
Korea, Army- 1 Germany, USAF-2 S. Korea, US Navy-7 Pearl Harbor 
Post Membership Raffle: 163 members renewed (Goal is 180) before 12/31/2018, winner of 
the $100.00 Ralph Adamson and he was at the January meeting 
Letter of Recommendation: Letter of recommendation for Todd Richter to be the next 
Sheboygan County Veterans Service Officer was signed by members 
House Committee: Gene Blindauer reported there was an emergency purchase over the New 
Year weekend. The Clubhouse boiler decided to quit. Haucke Plumbing installed a new system 
for an estimated cost of $6,500.00. We avoided Holiday costs 
Shooting Sports: DuWayne Wieck reported he has 7 students to qualify for the mid-February 
postal shoot 
S.A.L.: Mike Kalsbeek reported the Squadron is at an all time high of 38 members 
Military Night: On Thursday February 7th, 2019 the Plymouth High School will be honoring 
Veterans at the Boys Basketball game. 
Donation: Post donated $450.00 to Camp American Legion from the bar tip jar 
Social Night Manager: We Need someone to step up and take on the task of accepting Social 
Night reservations by phone and collect money that night. Rick will assist PLEASE consider 
helping out so the Post can continue this enjoyable evening 
 

Next Meeting Tuesday February 12th, 2019 7:00 PM at the Post 
 
                                                                 Auxiliary News 
Soup Extravaganza will be Sunday Feb. 10th from 11am-2pm. 3 kinds will be served along with 
cheese, crackers and desserts, carry outs available. Please support our Auxiliary in this fund 
raiser. Cookies and bars needed. Dropoff Sat. from 10-noon or after 10am Sunday. 
Welcome Table at Redeemer Lutheran Church is Tues. Feb 12th and we will be supplying the 
soup, cheese and extra desserts. You can also bring a salad to serve. Help is needed, be there 
about 4:30 to serve and greet the guests. You’re welcome to have dinner there. 
6 boxes were sent out to our National Guard troops for Christmas. Thanks everyone.  
Donation: Post member Gene Blindauer presented a check for $1,000.00 to Camo Quilt 
compliments of Sheboygan River Boat Club, Gene is a member of the club 
Next meeting is Feb. 4th, at 6:30pm. 
Please send your dues of $33.00 to Cindy Faller at 426 Pleasant View Rd. Unit E, Plymouth, WI 
53073  as soon as possible. 


